Mail:: INBOX: Re: Waterford Quiet Zone

Message Print Requested from user kkutz@mpw.net

Date: Fri, 19 Nov 2004 14:21:15 -0600

From: Terry Witkowski <TWITKO@milwaukee.gov>

To: kkutz@mpw.net

Subject: Re: Waterford Quiet Zone
I'm happy with it either way
Terry

>>> <kkutz@mpw.net> 11/19/2004 9:28:41 AM >>> Attached are 1. draft ordinance resolution, 2. draft submittal letter, and 3. fiscal note. Please review and provide any comments.

Schedule looks like introduction to Council on 12/21, Public Safety? on 1/20 (I don't have anything showing any committee meetings between the council meeting of 12/21 and the council meeting of 1/11). This means the resolution would not be passed until 2/1. When I talked to you yesterday, I assumed there would be a Public Safety meeting between 12/21 and 1/11.

There is still some doubt about when the Federal Rule will take effect. Also, the feds must update the crossing inventory, and we need to send registered letters after that to interested parties, 21 days in advance of the quiet zone being in effect.

Any questions or comments, call me at x3223.